
 

 

 

 

Put the Farm Bureau to work on issues important to you! 

The Champaign County Farm Bureau is hosting a series of Summer 

Toolshed Meetings on Tuesday,  August 4, 2015.   
 

The special guest at each meeting is    

Mark Gebhards– Illinois Farm Bureau 

       Executive Director of Governmental Affairs and Commodities 
 

 8:30 a.m.–   Larry & Marguerite Zahnd’s Farm 

                        Donuts, juice & coffee will be provided. 

   address:  5608 W. Old Church Rd. 

         Champaign, IL 61822    

     

 Noon–    Darrel Rice’s Farm 

    Lunch will be served. 

   address:   768 CR 1800 E    

         Philo, IL 61864  

                  

 3:00 p.m.– David Waters,  Sidney Dairy Barn ice cream will be available.   

           address:  1938 CR 1950 N                                     

         Urbana, Il 61802 

Issues to be covered: 

 GMO Food Labeling 

 State Budget & impact on Ag   

 WOTUS  

 RFS changes 

Phone: 217-352-5235 

E-mail: ccfb@ccfarmbureau.com 

 Trade 

 Infrastructure 

 Glyphosate’s future 

 Nutrient Loss Reduction Strategy 

 YOUR CONCERNS 


